

Formal Written Correspondence to the Board of Education regarding Deena Kaplanis and Tara Boyce

1 message

Alan Heckman

Fri, Sep 27, 2024 at 7:54 AM

To: cbuenotrustee@lvjusd.org, sdrouintrustee@lvjusd.org, yguzmantrustee@lvjusd.org, eprussotrustee@lvjusd.org, kwangtrustee@lvjusd.org

Cc: tgibson@lvjusd.org

Formal Written Correspondence to the Board of Education

Dear Trustees of the Livermore School Board.

I would like to ask the board to restore Deena Kaplanis to the position of Junction's PCIC representative. I would also like to ask the board - those of you who endorsed Tara Boyce to rescind your endorsement of Tara.

Tara is a now documented psychopath who actually thinks dumb political plays like getting her opponent removed from an obscure volunteer fundraising position benefits herself. Junction is a Title 1 school and does not have a lot of parent and family volunteers. Tara has no regard for the harmful effects of removing a volunteer may have on children at Junction. Is every volunteer at Livermore Public Schools subject to Tara's approval and is that something for everyone to now consider before considering to volunteer?

As for any of your endorsements, if Tara were to be elected, what effect on public opinion from her documented behavior do you think there will be on any controversial decisions that a future board might have to make? What will be the adverse effects to volunteering, fundraising, and community involvement? What if the board decides they want to try to pass a bond or "renew" a parcel tax? With documented proof given, any board member that continued to endorse Tara would be just as guilty as her and would show the public that they, like her, have no regard for the welfare of children. Where Deena would be a positive asset, Tara is dead weight.

0	on Fri, Aug 30, 2024 at 11:40 AM TARA BOYCE wrote: Hi Dr. Gibson, I attended the kick off meeting for the Junction PTA meeting last evening. At the meeting that a member, Deena Kaplanis, who at this time has no children at all in the district, mattending the PCIC meeting with our President Jen Valley. I feel strongly that all attended children in the school they are representing to insure invested resources are meeting to	nuch less at Junction, will be
	Thank you for your time and attention to this matter!	
	Best, Tara Boyce Junction Mama	

You can ask Superintendent Gibson for more information she can provide and who knows about this, and in turn educate her why her two predecessors are gone.

Thank you, Alan Heckman